
Maths support at home 

We appreciate that the way we teach maths nowadays may be very different to the 

way that you remember being taught.  Below are copies of booklets, which identify the 

different expectations in each year group to help you see what your child will be 

learning whilst in this class. 

If you are having any issues with helping your child with any homework due to the these 

differences please in the first instance contact the class teacher who will be able to 

support you.  This can be in person, or via Seesaw and the teacher will be happy to send 

you further supporting information to help. 

In addition, there are a number of websites, which provide very useful ‘How to’ video 

direction, which you may find useful, some of which are as identified below: 

 

 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLQqF8sn28L9xWPqC7Ox3rnI9O_IByLy3M 

 

 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-key-stage 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/this-terms-topics 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLQqF8sn28L9xWPqC7Ox3rnI9O_IByLy3M
https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-key-stage

